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First name: John

Last name: Ojanen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

I am writing in support of allowing Class 1 e-bike on public lands. Even though I don't own one I believe they are

safe and as environmentally friendly as hiking and non-electric mountain biking while allowing people with health

issues and physical challenges to enjoy the outdoors.

 

I also support class 2 and 3 e-bikes for use on trails designated for motorized use. These should not be allowed

on the same trails as non-electric and class 1 e-bikes however.

 

Thank you,

John Ojanen


